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October 18, 2013

Mark Whitmire

501 TechNet

Tulsa Community Foundation

7030 South Yale Avenue, Suite 600
Tulsa, OK 74136

Dear Mark,

On behalf of the volunteers, board of directors, and the staff at RSVP, I want to
thank you for your assistance in the purchase of our new computer system. The
professionalism, technology assistance and the labor involved in putting the
computers together, both in software and hardware, as well as ongoing IT support
are greatly appreciated.

Our new computers have allowed us to work quickly and efficiently in our service
to our volunteers and the community we serve.

We appreciate the dedication of 501 TechNet in providing this valuable service to
non-profits in Tulsa. Your ability to refurbish used PC’s therefore offering
reduced technology expense for non-profits makes it possible for many of us to
provide the much needed services of our programs.

Your gift supports our mission of matching the talents and interests of volunteers
55 and over with meaningful efforts that enhance the quality of our community.

Thank you for partnering with us in making a stronger community.
Very sincerely,
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Tonnie Dosser
Executive Director
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